
Members of the Judiciary Committee who would be in favor of HB 2543….

Time and time again the background check system has proven itself to be seriously flawed. And contrary to the misinformation or 
clouding of its efficacy, you illogically continue to make a mockery of our 2nd Amendment. The Oath you took ignored.

You remain in denial as to who you are really harming the most with Bill proposals such as 2543, the honest and consistently law 
abiding gun purchaser. 
Or perhaps, as many suspect, you just don’t care.  Claiming to be a gun owner as some legislators do is not a free pass to tread on 
fellow citizens rights. 

The 2nd Amendment seems only a joke to you by the example you set. I assure you, it is not held with as little regard to millions of 
US citizens who still believe in the Constitution, our Bill of Rights, or the well being of America. 

No to HB 2543 C

Sincerely,

Sally Klein
Corvallis


